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 Anne Williams OBJNOT2014/6845/P 27/11/2014  11:42:11 The building proposed is far too big for the location. In addition, the car park, charity offices and hotel 

could all be located elsewhere, they do not need to be part of the hospital.  

It is not credible to propose a significant new building in the absence of a master plan for the already 

huge and ugly Royal Free site. Particularly before deciding on which site clinical and operational 

services are to be provided following the merger with Barnet and Chase Farm Hospitals (where, 

according to the Trust’s newsletters, the 37 acre site has plenty of space). Services could be transferred 

to Barnet and Chase Farm freeing up space within the Royal Free itself for laboratory and research 

facilities.

Finally, the plans totally underestimate patient parking requirements and will have an unacceptable 

impact on nearby roads.
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